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SENT VIA EMAIL 

P – 2442 

October 7, 2022 

Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing 
777 Bay Street, 17th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M7A 2J3 

Attention: Minister Clark 

Re: City of Barrie Official Plan Comments 
Salem Landowners Group Inc. 
City of Barrie 

Dear Minister Clark, 

KLM Planning Partners Inc. acts on behalf of the Salem Landowners Group Inc. and have been 
involved in the City of Barrie Official Plan process from the outset.  Kindly find attached the 
submissions made to the City during the Official Plan review process for your review and 
consideration. 

Should you have any questions or concerns with the attached, we would be pleased to discuss 
these with you further. 

Yours truly, 
KLM PLANNING PARTNERS INC. 

Keith MacKinnon BA, MCIP, RPP 
Partner 

cc. Salem Landowners Group Inc. 


